
From: PUC  
Sent: Monday, March 20, 2023 10:31 AM 
To:  
Subject: EL22-017 
 
Ms. Reuter, 
 
Thank you for sharing your Xcel Energy statement for Feb. 13 through March 15, 
2023. Your follow up message will be posted under Comments and Responses in 
the EL22-017 docket.  
 
Once again, if you wish to better understand how Xcel’s interim rates affect each 
line item of your bill, we encourage you to contact a Consumer Affairs staff 
member at the commission by calling 605-773-3201 to request this. 
 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission Staff 
PUC.sd.gov 
 




